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May 10, 2024 

 

Dear Chair Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Bus Shelter Enhancements Project, Laguna Niguel, CA in fiscal 

year 2025. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Laguna Niguel, located at 30111 

Crown Valley Parkway, Laguna Niguel, CA 92677. The funding would be used to upgrade 

transit shelters to support existing transit usage and attract new users of all ages and abilities. 

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would improve public 

infrastructure, enhance rider experience, encourage new ridership, and facilitate the efficient 

movement of Orange County residents to employment opportunities and commercial centers. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 

chapter 53 of title 49 of the United States Code. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
MIKE LEVIN 

Member of Congress 

 


